
very literal sense
TIM WILLIAMS
EDUCATION REPORTER

THE footsteps of St Ignatius’ 
College students are 
generating electricity and 
environmental awareness.

The Athelstone school’s 
environment group fundraised 
$5000 to buy and install two 
special tiles, made by London-
based company Pavegen, that 
convert the energy of footfalls 
into electrical power.

That power lights up an 
LED screen that displays 
information about different 
sources of renewable energy.

“I think the really powerful

thing about the tiles is it gives 
students instant feedback and 
allows students to interact 
with renewable energy in a 
unique way,” Year 11 student 
and group leader Claudia 
Floreani, 16, said.

“We’re definitely looking at
other ways we can raise 
student awareness of 
renewable energy.”

The tiles have been 
installed in a high foot-traffic 
corridor outside a Year 7 home 
room.

Claudia said the system was
portable so it could also be 
used at events such as concerts 
in the school theatre.

She said the energy 
generated immediately lit up 
the board, which then faded, 
but the power could also be 
stored by a capacitor to 

activate the board at other
times.

A 75kg person typically
generates about 3.7 joules of 
energy with each step on a
Pavegen tile.

According to the
company’s website it has done
permanent installations in
more than 100 locations
around the world, including
England’s Heathrow Airport
and the Harrods department
store in London as well as

Federation Square in
Melbourne.

“As pedestrians walk across
the Pavegen system, the
weight from their footsteps
causes generators to vertically
displace; consequentially this
radial motion creates energy
through electromagnetic
induction,” it says.

Claudia said the Leaders in
Environmental Awareness
and Protection (LEAP) group
had about 15 members, mainly
from senior year levels.

“We help maintain Fifth
Creek by the school and run
awareness campaigns on
environmental issues,” she said.

Ref: 649236309
Copyright Agency Limited (CAL) licenced copy

Advertiser (Adelaide)
Tuesday 30/08/2016
Page: 40
Section: Education Now
Region: Adelaide, AU
Circulation: 125258
Type: Capital City Daily
Size: 523.00 sq.cms.

Page 1 of 2
AUS: 1300 1 SLICE NZ: 0800 1 SLICE     service@slicemedia.com 

press clip



ENERGISERS: Year 11 students Olivia Bradley, Claudia Floreani and Jack Gransbury tread the tiles. Picture: DEAN MARTIN
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